
Follow-Up: Voter Registration with [Charity 

Name] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our mission at [Charity Name], we are 

dedicated to ensuring that every eligible voter has the opportunity to participate in the democratic 

process. 

We wanted to follow up regarding your recent voter registration with us. If you have not already 

done so, please ensure that you have completed your registration ahead of the upcoming election 

on [Election Date]. Your voice matters, and we want to make sure you're heard. 

If you have any questions about your registration status or need assistance, please don't hesitate 

to reach out to us at [Charity Contact Information]. We are here to help! 

Thank you for being an engaged member of your community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Charity Name]  

[Charity Contact Information] 


